
 

 

 
OFFICE OF THE PINAL COUNTY ATTORNEY 

Kent Volkmer • Pinal County Attorney 

P.O. BOX 887, Florence, AZ 85132 | O (520) 866-6271 | F (520) 866-6543 

 
 
TO: PINAL COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

FROM: 

 
KENT VOLKMER, PINAL COUNTY ATTORNEY’S OFFICE  

 

SUBJECT: 

 
FUND 268 - ARIZONA CORONAVIRUS EMERGENCY SUPPLEMENTAL FUNDING 
(ACESF)  GRANT AGREEMENT  

 

DATE: 

 
NOVEMBER 5, 2020 

  

  

 

On July 1, 2020, The Pinal County Attorney’s Office received approval from the Pinal County 

Board of Supervisors to accept the FY2020 Arizona Coronavirus Emergency Supplemental 

Funding Grant agreement, ACJC Grant Number ACESF-21-043 between the Arizona Criminal 

Justice Commission and Pinal County, through the Pinal County Attorney’s Office, to commence 

on January 20, 2020 and terminate on January 20, 2022 in the amount of $140,720.   

The Pinal County Attorney’s Office requests approval to align the FY 19/20 award received for 

the Coronavirus Emergency Supplemental Funding Program Award #ACESF-21-043 between the 

Arizona Criminal Justice Commission and the Pinal County Attorney’s Office, through the Pinal 

County Board of Supervisors for the FY 20/21 budget. The funds will be used for equipment and 

supplies. The acceptance requires an amendment to the FY20/21 budget for $49,441. A transfer 

of reserve appropriation only from Fund 213 (Grants/Project Contingency) to Fund 268 (Co Atty 

Misc Grants) to increase revenue and expenditure appropriations. There is no impact on the 

General Fund.  

 

 

 


